
Dr. Johnson Announces  

Her Retirement 

Dr. Johnson has announced her             

retirement from Interlachen             

Pediatrics. Her last day will be        

May 27, 2022.  

  

 Dr. Johnson moved to Central Florida in 1990 and joined The Pediatric Group 

in Winter Park working with Dr. Gary Carlson and Dr. Lilian Reguero. Dr. Fisk 

joined in 1992 and Dr. Novick in 1993. That group subsequently merged with 

Casselberry Pediatrics to form Interlachen Pediatrics in 1995. Dr. Johnson has lived 

in the Oviedo and Winter Springs area since moving to Florida and has really en-

joyed getting to know the families of the many children she has cared for. 

 Dr. Johnson is very proud to have been a partner at Interlachen Pediatrics and 

to have contributed to a wonderful group of doctors and nurse practitioners. 

 “I would like to thank my partners, co-workers and staff at Interlachen Pedi-

atrics for a wonderful 31 years of practice. I have really enjoyed getting to know so 

many families and see their children grow into happy and healthy young adults. I 

sincerely appreciate your trust in me and this great group of caring health profes-

sionals. I wish the best to all the staff here and know that Interlachen will continue 

to grow and care for many more children in the Central Florida area.” - Dr. Johnson 

 


